
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 loc. 2113; 1070 Fax (632) 926-2567 

E-mail: ofFiceofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph; website www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

TO THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR-Region IV-B (MIMAROPA)
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment

REQUEST OF MR. BERNALDO VALDEZ TO RECLASSIFY MR. 
TEODY ABALADO’S CLAIMED PARCELS OF LAND IN PUROK 
MAUNLAD, BRGY. AMAYRAWAN, NARRA, PALAWAN FROM ITS 
TIMBERLAND CLASSIFICATION INTO ALIENABLE AND 
DISPOSABLE LAND (A&D)

OCT 2 6 2022

This pertains to the Memorandum dated 14 October 2022 from the Undersecretary and 
Chief of Staff, endorsing the letter of the Presidential Complaint Center, Office of the President, 
Manila addressed to the Honorable Secretary, referring the attached letter of Mr. Bernaldo E. 
Valdez, regarding the above-mentioned subject.

Submit to this Office your comments or recommendations on the matter, copy furnish 
parties concerned, citing document number DENRCO-ASRMD-2022-024089 as basis of our next 
course of action.

For compliance.

Ends.: as stated

cc; Mr. Bernaldo E. Valdez
Brgy. Magsaysay, Arborlan 
Palawan

Presidential Complaint Center 
Office of the President 
Malacanang. Manila 
WG-GDP-09-27-2022'031

Office of the Undersecretary and Chief of Staff
DENR

Office of the OIC, Assistant Secretary 
Field Operations-Luzon and Visayas

IGUEL T. CUNA, CESO1ATTY. JU
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